
Thurs June 13 

10:00am Mid-
Willamette Valley Lati-
no Ministry meeting 
Noon Verse-by-Verse 
lunch.  Meet at Almost 
Home 
7:00pm Faith Dialogues 
at St. Mark 

7:30pm AA meeting 
 

Fri June 14 

7:00pm FLW 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 
 

Sat June 15 

10:00am Action Team 
Work Party 
Noon Birthday party in 
the gym 
6:00pm FLW Leadership 
meeting 
 

Sun June 16 

Fathers Day 

9:30am Worship 
11:00am Coffee and 
Conversation 
11:00am Faith Dia-
logues at St. Mark 

4:00pm FLW 
 

Mon June 17 

5:30pm Basketball 
7:00pm Thorsmen per-
formance 
 

Tues June 18 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 

7:00pm FLW 
 

Wed June 19 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 
11:00am Pastors Study 
group 

Noon Staff meeting 
5:30pm Family Movie 
Night 
 

Thurs June 20 

Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 

7:30pm AA meeting 
 

Fri June 21 

7:00pm FLW 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 
 

Sat June 22 

10:00am FLY Hike to 3 
Pools (meet at St. Mark) 
Noon Open Library at 
La Casita 

4:00pm Baptism Party 
 

Sun June 23 

9:30am Worship 
Guest Preacher Manuel 
Borbon 
11:00am Coffee and 
Conversation 
10:45am Faith Dia-
logues at St. Mark 

4:00pm FLW 
 

Mon June 24 

5:30pm Basketball 
7:00pm Thorsmen re-
hearsal 

 
Tues June 25 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
7:00pm FLW 

 
Wed June 26 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 
11:00am Pastors Study 
group 

Noon Staff meeting 

Events this Week and Beyond! 

Our Faith Experience 

This summer, beginning June 16, our worship 
at Holy Cross will feature the them “Our 
Faith Experience” as we use the Narrative 
Lectionary to explore three main subjects. 
First, we will spend 4 weeks on the Psalms, 
which discuss experiencing the Life of Faith. 
Then, we will spend 5 weeks with the book 
of Hebrews – which focuses on the Journey 
of Faith (the ups and downs). Then we will 
spend 3 weeks exploring Sabbath time – a 
focus on Restoring our faith.  

The narrative lectionary includes two read-
ings every week, one Gospel, and the read-
ings described above. We will use setting 6 of 
the ELW (a jazzy setting Holy Cross has en-
joyed for several years), and don’t forget that 
Noisy Offering (where the kids gather loose 
change every week and decide in September 
where to donate that money). 

Summer is always fun and restorative at Holy 
Cross. I am hoping to see you all there – 
Pastor Patricia+ 

I hope to see you all this Saturday at 

10:00am!  Pastor P+ 



Sunday Servants 6-16-19 

Worship Assistant: 

Kathy Mears 

Lector: 
Reva Hopkins- 

Evans 

Communion Assistant: 

Joyce Saul 
Ushers: 

Mat Nyquist & Karen 

Halvorson 

Sunday Servants 6-23-19 
Worship Assistant: 

Judy Ruscoe 

Lector: 

Sheila Clausen 

Communion Assistant: 
Sheila Clausen 

 

June Altar Care: 

Alyce Holman, Carolyn 
Ford & Paula Fanshier 

Free Concert 
 

The Thorsmen (a Norwegian 
male chorus) would like to extend 
an invitation to everyone to come 
to a free concert, Monday, June 
17th at 7:00pm in the Sanctuary. 

 

Cake and refreshments will be 
served afterwards! 

Family and Friends Movie 

Night 

All are welcome! 

The LEGO MOVIE 2 

Join us on Wednesday, June 19th at 

5:30pm for hotdogs, chips, fruit 

and drinks in 

partnership with la casita. 

All are invited! 

Dear Friends, 

 

Join the members of St. Andrew 

Lutheran Church, and friends 

from around the Oregon Syn-

od, as we send Assistant to the 

Bishop Susan Kintner onto her 

next big adventure on Sunday, 

June 23, 3:00-5:00 pm, The party 

is at. St. Andrew's Lutheran 

Church, 12405 SW Butner Rd, 

Beaverton, OR 

 

Susan is concluding her work as 

Assistant to the Bishop in 

the Oregon Synod July 31 and we 

want her to know how much we 

appreciate her ministry over the 

years. The people of St. Andrew's 

invite you to bring a favorite story 

about Susan...and a gift to 

help their money tree bloom if you 

wish If you have questions, please 

contact Rev. Laurie Caesar 

(laurielcaesar@gmail.com). 

Noisy Offerings! 

Please bring your spare change 

to worship every Sunday all sum-

mer long.  In September the kids 

will vote on where to donate the 

funds. 

mailto:laurielcaesar@gmail.com

